Rosenberg Corey

From: Mark Kintigh <markk1956@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:04 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004

| am very against HB 2004. It will reward bad behavior at the expense of the good tenets and landlords alike. It violates
the landlords right to protect their property and is very unreasonable. Please vote no on this bad bill. Mark Kintigh Sent

from my iPad



